
OPEN HOUSE SCHEDULED 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT)
invites you to attend an open house about plans to
install a new traffic signal at the intersection of North
Orange Blossom Trail (State Road 500/U.S. 441) and
Rosamond Drive in Orlando.

The open house will be held on Thursday, November
7, 2019, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. at the
Rosemont Neighborhood Center located at 4872
Rose Bay Drive, Orlando. You may come any time
during those hours to review project displays and to
hold one-on-one conversations with the FDOT project
team. There will be no project presentation.

The project is located within the City of Orlando and
adjacent to unincorporated Orange County. The
purpose of this project is to signalize the intersection
of North Orange Blossom Trail and Rosamond Drive.
This safety project also includes improving the
intersection’s traffic operations and installing
pedestrian ramps, lighting, signal and crosswalks.
Construction is expected to begin by summer 2023 at
an estimated cost of $756,548.

N. Orange Blossom Trail
at Rosamond Drive
Orange County
Financial Project Identification No.: 441395-1

Contact:

Anthony Miller, P.E.
FDOT Project Manager 
386-943-5530
Anthony.Miller@dot.state.fl.us

Persons who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) 
should contact Mr. Miller. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 
(TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (voice).

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to 
express their concerns relative to FDOT  compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title Vi 
Coordinator, by email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.

Open House 
Location

Project information shared at the open house will be available for review online at www.cflroads.com by
November 14, 2019 (search 441395-1). All written comments emailed or postmarked by November 18, 2019 will
become a part of the open house summary. Please contact Mr. Miller (see above) for additional project
information.

http://www.cflroads.com/
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